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May 13, 2021

Dear AESD Families,

The following update is provided to keep you informed regarding
the Anaheim Elementary School District:

AESD Now Enrolling Preschool, Transitional Kindergarten and
Kindergarten for the 2021-2022 school year

● If you have a child 4 or 5 years old please contact your
school office to enroll in Transitional Kindergarten or
Kindergarten today. To learn more please visit the AESD
website.

● If you have a 3 or 4 year old please contact our Preschool
Office 714-517-7125.  To learn more please visit the ECE
website.

Federal Assistance with Broadband
May 12, 2021, eligible households will be able to apply for the
Emergency Broadband Benefit.
Beginning on May 12 households can apply in three ways:

1. Contact your preferred participating broadband provider
directly to learn about their application process.

2. Go to GetEmergencyBroadband.org to apply online and to
find participating providers near you.

3. Call 833-511-0311 for a mail-in application, and return it
along with proof of eligibility to:
Emergency Broadband Support Center
P.O. Box 7081
London, KY 40742

COVID-19 Safety Reminders
To ensure the safety of all students and staff, please be sure to
screen your child before they arrive on campus. If they have any of
the following symptoms, please keep them home from school.

https://anaheimelementary.org/enroll/
https://anaheimelementary.org/enroll/
https://anaheimelementary.org/ece/preschool/
https://anaheimelementary.org/ece/preschool/
https://www.fcc.gov/broadbandbenefit
https://www.fcc.gov/emergency-broadband-benefit-providers#California
https://getemergencybroadband.org/
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Free COVID-19 Testing for All Students
As a reminder, we offer free COVID-19 testing for all students at Key School (2000 W. Ball
Rd.) on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays.
Families may register and make an appointment at https://lhi.care/covidtesting.

Additional no-cost testing resources are available throughout Anaheim. To find a
location and make an appointment visit https://www.anaheim.net/5652/Testing.

Lunch Grab and Go - Fridays at the District Office
The 5-Day Meal Kits Grab and Go will continue this Friday and every Friday including
the Student Summer break from 10:30 am-12:00 pm at the District Office located at 1001
S. East Street, Anaheim, CA 92805.

Reminder: The Bus Stop service now takes place on Fridays. This service continues to
provide 5 Day Meal Kits at the stated locations and times:

Service Bus Stop Location Day Time

5 Day Meal Kits E. Cypress St. and N. Bush St. Friday 10:45 AM - 11:15 AM

5 Day Meal Kits E. Sycamore St. and N. Sabina St. Friday 11:25 AM - 12:10 PM

5 Day Meal Kits E. North St. and N. Mavis St. Friday 12:20 PM - 12:35 PM

5 Day Meal Kits La Palma Ave. and N. Anna Dr. Friday 12:45 PM - 1:00 PM

5 Day Meal Kits W. Glen Ave. and N. Onondoga Ave. Friday 11:00 AM - 11:30 AM

5 Day Meal Kits N. Chippewa Ave. and Crescent Ave. Friday 11:40 AM - 12:00 PM

5 Day Meal Kits N. Chippewa Ave. and Gleanoaks Ave. Friday 12:05 PM - 12:30 PM

5 Day Meal Kits E. Hampstead St. and S. Rio Vista St. Friday 11:00 AM - 11:20 AM

5 Day Meal Kits E. Ward Terrace and Sunkist St. Friday 11:30 AM - 11:50 AM

5 Day Meal Kits N. Coffman St. and E. Center St. Friday 12:00 PM - 12:20 PM

Our District will continue to monitor the guidance from the state and COVID-19 data for
Anaheim with a focus on the health and safety of our staff, students, and community.

On behalf of our Board of Education and all staff members, thank you for your continued
support of the Anaheim Elementary School District.

Sincerely,
Dr. Christopher Downing
Superintendent

https://lhi.care/covidtesting
https://www.anaheim.net/5652/Testing

